
How to respond to the draft proposals for the Hoddesdon Town Centre 

improvements scheme 

 

Consultation responses should be made in writing, no later than 15 March 2024 

By email: Planningpolicy@broxbourne.gov.uk 

By post to: Planning Policy Team, Broxbourne Borough Council. Bishops College, 

Churchgate, Cheshunt, Hertfordshire, EN8 9XQ 

Consultation questions are contained on page 1 of the leaflet. However, comments 

will be accepted relating to any aspect of the proposals.  
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